P. O. Box 908 Phone 367-2345

/
,[ Hi-Desert Broadcecasting Corp.

73464 Didsbury Road
TWENTYNINE PALMS, CALIFORNIA
June 7, 1961
Maurice W. NITTLER

1755 So. Wallejo
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Sir:

Indeed, it was KD-HI Radio that you picked up on the
night of June 4th/5th. KD-HI was making it's monthly frequency
check at it's scheduled hours of 12:30 to 12:45

According to our own log; the identification and tone

was exactly as you described as receiving it.

KDHI is a brand new station located in the Southern
mountain/desert area of California. The particular broadcast
which you heard was our second official frequency check. Of
iterest to you might be the fact that on our first frequency
check one month previously; we were reported as being picked
up in Walnut Creek, Pennsylvania - fifty miles west of New York
City.

While you state that fading was a problem with your
reception; this must have been somewhat general that night; for

our own monitoring service just 125 miles away could not v ~=2ive

us steady enough to make the required frequency check. &
Monday morning 12:30 to 12:45 we will again make the cf

would be interesting to note if your received us on tha

Thank you most kindly for letting us know and for your

well wishes.

Hespectful
/g,gg/( éﬁlz};z:‘e//y
Rick Blakely CE
KD-HI Radio
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